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Wimblington Road, March, Cambridgeshire PE15 9PX                                                 www.neale-wade.org 

Principal: Mr G Horn                      E-mail: office@neale-wade.org 

                        Tel: 01354 606000 

Our ref:  GHO/SK 
7 October 2021 
 
 
 
Dear parents/carers 
 
It is with much regret and frustration that we will have to cancel our second Open Evening 
for prospective Year 6 students. 
 
We received information, late last night, from the Local Authority, stating that all schools 
should cease any non-essential parent/carer meetings or large gatherings.  This is in 
response to increased cases in Peterborough, Huntingdon and Fenland. 
 
We will review the situation as and when we receive more information.  It will be our 
ambition to again invite those who did not have chance this week.  
 
Thank you for your support and patience. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mr G Horn 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 


